Higgins Middle School Music

Mike Giannopolo and Chris Stone, Directors
85 Perkins Street
Peabody, MA, 01960
giannopolom@peabody.k12.ma.us, stonec@peabody.k12.ma.us
www.higginsband.org, www.higgingschorus.org

Dear Caretakesr:

The second and final payment for our trip to the Great East Festival will be due by Thursday, March 28.
Below is a permission slip that should be returned along with your child’s payment. We are seeking a
limited number of adults who might be willing to chaperone. If you are able to come along, please indicate
so on your child’s permission slip. Chaperones must have an updated CORI form on file with the Peabody
Public Schools. Please note that we will depart from school in the early morning and return in the
evening.

e All participating students will be required to wear a HIGGINS MUSIC t-shirt throughout
the day of the festival.

e Only cash payments of exact change can be accepted. Please enclose your child’s
non-refundable cash payment and permission slip in a sealed envelope with their name
on it, and see that it is handed directly to Mr. Stone or Mr. Giannopolo by Thursday,
March 28.

® The second payment amount for all students is $65.

e Payment includes admission to the festival, admission to Six Flags, and transportation.

e Additional information with regard to specific times, what to bring, etc. will be provided as
the date of the festival approaches.

A,
T

I give my child , permission to travel by bus to the performance venue and
Six Flags New England on Friday, May 10, 2024.

Parent/Guardian Signature

Emergency Contact Number(s)

T-Shirt Size (Adult sizes)
SMALL MEDIUM LARGE EXTRA LARGE
[ My child already has a t-shirt.
4 I am interested in chaperoning.

If so, your e-mail address:

T-Shirt Size (Chaperones will receive a complimentary t-shirt.)




